
City of Coconut Creek 
InterOffice Memorandum 

 
To: Cypress Shores at Lyons West 

Administrative Approval File PZ-05100001 
Scanned folder (see below) 
 

Date: October 12, 2009 

From: Liz Aguiar 
Development Review Supervisor 

Subject: Exterior color change 
 

 
 
The Development Review Committee has accepted the following to be included within the 
approved site plan.  Due to the nature of the request and the negligible impacts associated with 
the change, no additional review is required.  This memo shall serve as formal acceptance of 
the changes identified herein and will be archived as follows; 
 
1.  Planning Department’s Administrative Approval File PZ-05100001. 
2.  Digital archive file; 
 Z:\GIS\DevServices\Planning\ScannedSitePlans\LyonsWest\Cypress Trace AA 10-9-90 
 
Requested Change: 
The applicant is requesting a change to the exterior building colors for the Cypress Shores 
Apartments, without altering architectural features, building footprints or site layout.  Based on 
the proposed palette, the color selection demonstrates compliance with standards set-forth 
within the City’s Land Development Code Section 13-37, Aesthetic Design requirements. 
 
Attached to this memo is a letter from Marianne McCoy, Sherwin-Williams Company, explaining 
the request a paint sample sheet itemizing the manufacturer and common color names and 
photographs depicting the specific areas on the building where the new colors are proposed.  
Only those items specifically addressed by the applicant have been considered.  All other 
requirements as shown within the approved plan remain in effect. 
 
cc: Jim Hetzel, MainStreet Project Coordinator 
 Heidi Solano, Planner 
 
E:\Development Services\LAguiar\Documents\Cases\Lyons West\Cypress Shores Apts\MTF Color Change 10-8-09.doc 
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